
PINE BLUFF'S NUMBER ONE RADIO STATION 

March 30, 1961 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, N.E. 
Albucueraue, New Mexico 

Dehr Mr. Maguire: 

1607 WEST 6TH STREET 
PINE BLUFF, ARKANSAS 

Thank you for your letter of July 27, 1960, 
and please take this as confirmation of your 
reception report for July 2nd, 1960. 

Very truly yours, 

W 
Dorothy Han ?, 
KPBA 
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1000 WATTS 1590 ON YOUR DIAL 


